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Dear CMCA Members, 

 As I sit in my office looking at 
the beautiful green ski slopes in 
Snowmass Village, my heart is 
heavy thinking of  our Colorado 
heroes fighting fires, and those 
communities coming together to 
console citizens who have lost eve-
rything or are unable to go home!  
I hope all these communities know 
we are “Colorado Strong” and 
please reach out to the Clerk world 
if  there is anything any of  us can 
do to help you and your commu-
nity through this horrific time!  
Prayers and blessing are being sent 
your way.    
 Back to Clerk world, this week-
end Clerks Institute will be in full 
swing at Regis University in Den-
ver.  I have the privilege to teach a 
Nuts & Bolts PDO on Saturday 
and was so excited to have 28 peo-
ple registered: Deputy Clerks, Ad-
ministrative Assistants and some 
new Clerks.  I’m so excited to meet 
everyone!  I am leaving on Sunday 
with my daughter to head to Penn-
sylvania to visit my family for two 
weeks but happy to report that 
your Vice President Patti Garcia 
from Windsor will be at Clerks In-
stitute to congratulate those gradu-
ating this year and to run the Busi-
ness Meeting.  Don’t forget about 

the September Masters Academy in 
Lakewood and Fall Conference in 
Grand Junction!  Look forward to 
seeing you at one or the other.   
 I hope you are all taking some 
time off  for summer fun and to re-
juvenate.  Please join me in sending 
prayers and blessings to our family 
of  Colorado residents in need and 
we might want to also send some 
prayers to our Country that is in 
turmoil at this time.  In our small 
little Village someone left beautiful 
flowers at our American Flag at 
Town Hall for those fallen in Flor-
ida. That it what we need more of.  
Not more violence.  PEACE OUT! 
Rhonda B. Coxon, CMC 
CMCA President 
Town of  Snowmass Village 
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Email Simplified… 
thanks to the Web Page Committee 
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